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The Behavioral Health Administration (BHA) and Systems Evaluation 
Center (SEC) at the University of Maryland, in conjunction with Beacon 
Health Options (BHO), have been conducting a series of webinars to assist 
behavioral health providers in accessing and using Outcomes 
Measurement System (OMS) data.  Next in the series is a webinar on 
“Using Your OMS Data”.  This webinar will include tips on potential uses of 
OMS data, suggest data elements relevant to performance standards, and 
provide a practical demonstration of using OMS data to measure change. 

 
The same webinar will be presented on two different dates.  Please 

click on the link below to register: 
 

 Wednesday, October 11, 2017 from:  10:00a.m.-11:30a.m. 

o https://beaconhealthoptions.webex.com/beaconhealthoptions/k2/j.php?MTID=ta
1746a7357f394db336a9cf9f11b9bef 

 

 Tuesday, October 17, 2017 from:  1:30p.m.-3:00p.m. 

o https://beaconhealthoptions.webex.com/beaconhealthoptions/k2/j.php?MTID=tb
c3a869ca937259dd33bc7deaf41e759 

 

https://beaconhealthoptions.webex.com/beaconhealthoptions/k2/j.php?MTID=ta1746a7357f394db336a9cf9f11b9bef
https://beaconhealthoptions.webex.com/beaconhealthoptions/k2/j.php?MTID=ta1746a7357f394db336a9cf9f11b9bef
https://beaconhealthoptions.webex.com/beaconhealthoptions/k2/j.php?MTID=tbc3a869ca937259dd33bc7deaf41e759
https://beaconhealthoptions.webex.com/beaconhealthoptions/k2/j.php?MTID=tbc3a869ca937259dd33bc7deaf41e759

